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      Wednesday, 9th October, 2019 

 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING 
 

Members Present:        Councillor Carson (Chairperson); 
  Alderman Rodgers and 
  Councillor Brooks. 
   

 Officers in Attendance:    Mr. E. Baker, Planning Manager (Development 
Management); 

  Mr. P. Fitzsimons, Principal Planning Officer;  
  Mr. M. McErlean, Senior Planning Officer; and 

   Ms. E. McGoldrick, Democratic Services Officer. 
   
 

Site Visit 
 
 The Committee convened at 12.15pm at the City Hall, for the purpose of 
undertaking a site visit in respect of the following applications: 
 
LA04/2018/2097/F & LA04/2018/2034/LBC - Change of use 
and refurbishment of Wilton House to provide 8 apartments  
and erection of new build 5 storey residential development  
to provide 23 dwellings (5-6 College Square North) 
 
 The Planning Manager reminded the Members that the Committee had agreed to 
defer consideration of the application to allow Members to acquaint themselves with the 
location and the proposals for the site at first hand.  
 
 The Members viewed the site with the proposed plans and asked a number of 
technical questions. 
 
LA04/2019/0127/O - Redevelopment of existing surface car park  
and erection of new purpose built, build to rent residential  
units with shared amenity spaces at Glenalpin Street/ 
Wellwood Street and Norwood Street  
 
 The Senior Planning Officer reminded the Members that the Committee had 
agreed to defer consideration of the application to allow Members to acquaint themselves 
with the location and the proposals for the site at first hand.  
 
 The Members viewed the site with the proposed plans and asked a number of 
technical questions. 
 
 The site visit concluded at 1.30pm. 
 
 

 
Chairperson 


